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Scheduled a public hearing for June 19, 2017, to consider proposed amendments to the Camas
Municipal Code (CMC) specifically to repeal and replace Chapter 18.35 - Telecommunication
Ordinance with a new Chapter 18.35 - Wireless Communication Facilities. The scheduled hearing
date is consistent with a work plan addressing a Moratorium through Ordinance No. 16-015. The
draft amendments addressed local aesthetics, location and siting preferences in regards to wireless
communication facilities as recommended by the Planning Commission. (Submitted by Phil Bourquin)
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